
 
 

 

 
 
16 November 2018 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am inviting you to a Friends of Little Ilford School (FLIS) meeting on Thursday 22nd 
November from 4.30 to 5.30. This is the forum for parents to become involved in the school 
community, to ask questions, to share views and opinions and to learn about HOW you can 
support your child’s learning.  

The aim of this session will be to inform parents about pathways for our students when they 
leave school. This will be led by Ms A. Ford who is our Aspirations and Destinations 
coordinator. During this session she will be providing you information with on what 
Universities are looking for and a summary of how the school supports the wider needs of 
your children through our Enrichment programme. 

At the end of the session there will an opportunity for you ask questions. 

I look forward to meeting you on Thursday 22nd November 2018. 

If you are coming to the session can you please complete the slip below and ask your 
child/ward to hand it in to the front office or email me at flis@littleilford.org.  

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
R. Bansal 

 
 
Son/daughter’s name: ……………………………………………..Tutor group: …………………. 
 
Yes I will attend the session on University Pathways and Enrichment 
 
Name of parent/ward: ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Phone number: ..........................................Email: ………………………………………………… 

mailto:flis@littleilford.org

